
From: Burrage, Susannah  

Sent: 22 June 2016 15:17 
To: 'sunilpatel@entranltd.co.uk' 

Subject: Noise report for Aldi Store, Ledbury 

 
Dear Sunil, 
Our planners have asked me to comment on the noise report. 
My query relates to the table 6 unmitigated delivery noise assessment and in particular the 
background noise levels of 45dB in location 1 and 2 , I cannot understand why this figure is not 
42dB  as the LA90T is 42dB, obviously this affects the excess of rating level over background sound 
level at location 2.  
Also I cant see a night time assessment for the HGV deliveries so I will have to check and see if the 
proposal is for day time deliveries only. 
Thanks and best wishes  
Susannah Burrage  
Environmental Health Officer  
Environmental Health and Trading Standards Service  
Herefordshire Council  
PO Box 233  
Hereford  
HR1 2ZF  
Tel: 01432 261757 
E mail: sburrage@herefordshire.gov.uk  
This e mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on if you 
are not the intended recipient and have received this e mail in error, you are advised that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e mail is strictly prohibited. If an attachment is 
included we cannot accept any liability for any loss or damage sustained as a result of software 
viruses. It is your responsibility to carry out such virus checking as is necessary before opening an 
attachment.  
If you have received this e mail in error, please notify the IT Service Helpdesk at Herefordshire 
Council on 01432 260160 
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